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Norfolk County Services – Tree Policy and Inspection Service

The Grounds Advisory Service is pleased to offer the following service to enable establishments to meet their legal
obligations with regard to tree safety. The service is separated into three parts: 

Part One
� To undertake an initial site meeting with an appointed person from your establishment and an 

approved arboriculture consultant to determine the site specific hazards and risks in relation to trees.
� Prescribe a tree hazard risk policy suited to the size of the site and its use.
� Provide a site plan indicating priority zones groups and individual trees. 
� Prescribe a tree schedule suited to the tree population detailing the tree dimensions, condition, 

hazards risks and potential targets.
� Provide a quotation for the surveying of the tree population.

The proposed hazard risk assessment will be carried out to ‘LANTRA – Level 3 Professional Tree Inspection’ standards.

The price for Part One is £470 + vat.

Part Two
From the above initial site visit we will provide you with a quota-
tion for the inspection of your trees. The price for this service will
vary depending on the number of trees identified, their maturity
and the recommended inspection frequency.   

Individual significant trees will be tagged to aid on-site identifi-
cation.

Part Three
Parts One and Two may identify necessary works to trees. NCS will be pleased to quote for this, to obtain

the necessary approvals and to oversee works.

Please contact your grounds advisor if you would like to discuss or order the services.
Peter Chambers - South Norfolk 01953 450502

Steve Coombe - Norwich & East Norfolk 01603 894170
Nicola Richardson - North & West Norfolk 01603 894170

Tree Safety is Your Responsibility


